
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Hello! Welcome to First Grade! We are looking forward to a productive and
successful school year. In order for our classroom communities to run smoothly
we ask for the following supplies to be used for individual and whole group use.
Please ask your child to inform you throughout the school year when his/her
supplies need replenishing.

Supply List: (Please label all belongings)

*Book Bag

*2 marble composition books (1 labeled for Science)

*2 (2 pocket) plastic folders-Label one Homework Label one
Classwork

*2 dry erase markers and an old sock(s) for erasing *zippered
pencil case to be left at school (no boxes)

*3 packs of pencils

*1 box of 24 crayons

*1 pack of glue sticks

*2 packs of pencil top erasers

*Headphones (for chromebook)

*clorox wipes

* 1 box of tissues

*1 bottle of hand sanitizer or soap

*1 pack of baby wipes

* 1 box of sandwich sized ziplock bags * 1-2
reams of copy paper

(We are in need of paper, tissues and wipes throughout the year so ongoing
donations are always appreciated!!!)


